EXECUTIVE ORDER

BY THE GOVERNOR:

It is hereby Ordered:

In response to the severe winter storm that
is currently impacting the State, all executive
branch agency heads have it within their
discretion to close all or certain offices within
their agency on Tuesday, January 11, 2011.

This Tenth Day of January, 2011.

~ Nopan Heat

GOVERNOR



